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May 27, 2024 
 

TOWN OF ERIN 
 10th LINE AND WINSTON CHURCHILL BLVD. 

ROAD CLOSURES 
 

Infrastructure works will be taking place along 10th Line and Winston Churchill Blvd. next month 
requiring the closure of both roads between Dundas ST. E / Sideroad 15 and Wellington Road 52. 
Access to local homes as well as emergency services will be maintained at all times. 

Road Closures Duration: June 03, 2024 to June 28, 2024 
*Timeline is subject to change. 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• During the road closures, traffic will be required to follow detour routes which will be clearly marked 
with traffic signs along the approach roads into the work areas. Vehicle and truck detour routes are 
shown in the maps below and are posted on the Town’s website.  

• You may experience other inconveniences such as increased traffic on adjacent road, dirt on roads, 
dust and noise. The Town, along with the Contactor, will make every effort to minimize these impacts 
to the community. 

• The Town will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on Town or County 
property. 

 

Work Hours:  Work will take place from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. 
Work after hours or on weekends may be required during the course of construction.  

 

Traffic Management:  Road users should expect increased traffic along Dundas St. 
E./Sideroad 15, Main St. and Wellington Road 52. Access to local homes as well as 
emergency services will be maintained at all times. 

 

Detour Routes: Road closure and detour signs will be in place prior to the road 
closures. See vehicle and truck detour routes on following pages which will also be 
found on the Town’s website.  

MORE INFORMATION AND CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your cooperation and patience as we 
work to improve the infrastructure in Erin Village. The Town and their Contractor will make every effort 
to minimize impacts to the community during construction. Local businesses will remain open and 
accessible throughout the construction period. 
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For any questions or concerns, please reach out to us via the following means: 

digerin@erin.ca 
519-855-4407 ext. 262 (8:30 AM – 4:30 PM) 

1-888-861-2447 (After Hours & Weekends) 
www.erin.ca 

PLEASE FOLLOW THE TOWN’S SOCIAL MEDIA FOR  

CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 
 

ROAD CLOSURE DETOUR ROUTES - VEHICLES 
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ROAD CLOSURE DETOUR ROUTES - TRUCKS 

 

 

 

 


